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2324.	Ms N l Tarabella Marchesi (DA) to ask the Minister of Basic Education:
With reference to her reply to question 1656 on 13 July 2017, has she received the requested information from the provincial departments?			NW2569E
RESPONSE

(1) No, the Department of Basic Education is still waiting for the requested information from the Provincial Education Departments. The Office of the Director –General intervened via letters to Heads of Provincial Departments to provide the information as a matter of urgency.
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